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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Screening of Short Films and Q&A with Actor/Director Nicholas Moss  
Monday 27 January 2025 

We are excited to offer Film and Theatre Studies students the opportunity to attend a screening of two 
short films directed by Nicholas Moss. 

For more information about his impressive film and TV background, please visit his IMDb page: Nicholas 
Moss IMDb. 

The screening will be followed by a Q&A session with Mr. Moss and will take place in the Drama Studio 
from 10:00am to 12:45pm on Monday 27 January. 

This is an incredible opportunity for students to engage with a professional in the industry and we 
encourage them to prepare thoughtful questions for the session. 

To help fund this event, we kindly request a voluntary contribution of £5, payable via Scopay. 

Thank you for your continued support in enriching your child/ward’s education beyond the curriculum. 

If you have any questions, then please get in touch.  

Kind regards, 

 

G Jefferies 

 
Mrs G Jefferies 
Teacher of English & Film Studies  
 

https://www.imdb.com/name/nm0609049/?ref_=nv_sr_srsg_0_tt_0_nm_8_in_0_q_Nicholas%2520Moss
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